
Dear Channa: 

 

Please distribute my comments on HB 2739 to the Committee Members of House Committee on 

Judiciary.  Thank you. 

 

Jenet Johnsen 

 

 

Dear Members of the Oregon Legislature House Committee on Judiciary: 

 

I support the passage of HB 2739 to protect our family farms from genetically modified 

organisms drifting onto their crops.  Please protect Oregon's agriculture from corporate 

interests.  Thank you. 

 

Jenet Johnsen, Medford, 97504 

 


